November 11, 2020

Today, we learned of a school-associated case of COVID-19 at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Middle School.

e All middle school classes are cancelled for the half-day tomorrow, November 12, to
allow the Grand Traverse County Health Department time to conduct contact
tracing.

e Tonight's middle school basketball games have been cancelled.

e Virtual parent-teacher conferences previously scheduled for tomorrow
afternoon/evening will continue as planned.

e The building will be cleaned and sanitized according to our rigorous procedures.

e The Health Department will conduct an investigation, notify any Close Contacts and
advise those individuals regarding quarantine protocols.

e Please continue to observe recommended COVID-19 mitigation practices and remain
mindful of the symptom and risks. The daily text/survey is intended for this purpose.

Thank for understanding that, due to medical privacy laws and in accordance with the
Golden Rule, we do not release the names of individuals with COVID-19. Please respect one
another's privacy surrounding this issue and pray that we may continue to provide the in-
person instruction we so greatly desire.



